
March 2, 2012 

8:00 a.m.  

 

The Fannin County Board of Education met in a special Strategic Planning Session with the 

following members present: Sandra Mercier, Chair; Steve Stanley, Vice-Chair; Bobby Bearden; Terry 

Bramlett; and Lewis DeWeese. All members present.  

 

Cynthia Panter, Associate Superintendent, had Board members and Benny Long, 

Transportation Director, view the Georgia Crime Information Center (GCIC) Security and Awareness 

Training video so they would be able to view criminal background checks on employees. 

 

Ms. Panter shared information with Board members regarding the employee evaluation process 

utilized by the Fannin County School System. 

 

Karen Walton, Director of Curriculum & School Improvement, presented the Board with the 

current mission, vision, and belief statements for the Fannin County School System.  Mrs. Walton 

stated these could be updated if the Board had any suggestions. 

 

Anthony Walden, School Resource Officer, gave Board members an update on campus security 

within the Fannin County School System. 

 

Mark Henson, Superintendent, presented information on budget decisions that will need to be 

made for fiscal year 2013. 

 

 Mrs. Walton shared with Board members a list of accomplishments throughout the district 

during the past year. 

 

There being no further business to come before the board, upon motion duly made, seconded, 

and carried, the meeting adjourned subject to being called into special session by the Chair when 

deemed necessary.  

 

 

 

_____________________________  

Sandra Mercier, Chairperson  

 

 

 

_____________________________ 

 Mark Henson, Superintendent 
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